UNITED STATES CENTRAL COMMAND
7115 SOUTH BOUNDARY BOULEVARD
MACDILL AIR FORCE BASE, FLORIDA 33621-5101
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Mr. Steven Aftergood JUL ] 3 2004

Federation of American Scientists
1717 K Street NW, Suite 209
Washington, DC 20036

Dear Mr. Aftergood,

We received| your FOIA request dated 13 July 04. We have been
instructed to refer all requests for information referring to
detainee abuse to the Department of Defense (DoD), Office of
Freedom of Information and Security review (OFOISR). In order to
provide you with as much information as possible, all detainee
requests are now being consolidated and will be answered by the
following department.

Department of Defense

Office of Freedom of Information and Security Review
1155 Defense Pentagon

Washington, DC 20301-1155

These procedures are provided in DoD Regulation 5400.7-R,
available on the Internet at http://www.defenselink.mil/pubs/foi/.
If you have any questions regarding your inguiry, please contact my
FOIA manager, MSG McCullough, at (813) 827-6413. Please use the
following control number when referring to this request - US
CENTCOM FOIA #04-183.

Sincerely,
& phlis ) o, SM547, Va7
QUHLINE J. SCOTT
*oﬂ/ GS-13, DAFC

Freedom of Information
Act Officer


http://www.fas.org/sgp/news/2004/05/sa051204.pdf

